
From: Arlova Vonhm 
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2018 10:09 AM EST 
To: mzwolinski@jbgsmith.com <mzwolinski@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: Elevator Issue - 2100 Clarendon 

Good morning,

 

I’m pretty sure that there is another person we should contact but since I don’t know who that is, I am informing you.  I work on the

10th floor of 2100 Clarendon Blvd and my colleagues and I just escaped getting stuck in the elevator.  Unfortunately we all jumped off

before we could take note of the elevator number but it’s the one that is I believe the SW corner.  On the third floor, where we were

able to get off, it’s the closest elevator to the County Board room.  I just wanted someone to be aware, if they aren’t already, that it is

having a problem.  I’m at 703-228-3428 if someone needs to speak with me about it. 

 

Thanks,

 

Arlova


